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COMMERCIAL BANKS TO ENSURE MAXIMUM AVAILABILITY OF  

BANKING SERVICES DURING EID-UL-FITR HOLIDAYS  

 
 
SBP, being fully cognizant of the banking needs of general public, has taken the following measures 

for smooth availability of banking services during Eid-ul-Fitr holidays. 

  

All branches of commercial banks will remain open on 2nd and 9th July, 2016 (Saturdays).Commercial 

banks shall strictly ensure availability of ATM services round the clock. For early replenishment of 

cash at ATMs, banks shall make proper arrangements of currency stock at the respective ATM feeding 

branches. Commercial banks shall make public the contact numbers of focal person for quick 

redressal of all complaints relating to malfunctioning or shortage of currency notes in ATMs.  

 
State Bank of Pakistan (SBP) has always been endeavoring for smooth provisioning of banking 

services to the general public at large.  
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